
 

St. Paul’s Church of England Primary School 

‘Building each other up – with God as our firm foundation’ 

Parents’ Meetings Summer Term 2021 
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,                  22nd April 2021 

  

We are delighted to be able to offer you the opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher. 

 

Due to the present Covid -19 restrictions, these meetings will be held on GOOGLE CLASSROOM.   

 

Class teachers will provide dates and times for appointments on Google Classroom.  

 

These will be between Monday 26th April and Thursday 6th May. 

 

The exact appointment days and times will be different for each class. 

 

• Use your child’s Google Classroom Log-in details to log-in.  

If you have more than one child in school then you will need to do this separately for each 

child.   

Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have problems with this.   

This should work on a mobile phone.  

• You will find a Parents’ Evening table on the class stream.  

This will be available from 3pm on Friday 23rd April 

Click on this Google document.  

• Select the date and time that is available that would be convenient for you and write 

in your child’s first name and the first letter of their surname. 

 

The meetings will be strictly 10 minutes long.  

We kindly remind you to remain respectful within these meetings in line with our school’s values, 

as outlined in the ‘Managing Unacceptable Behaviour Policy’. 

  

The teachers will share information with you about: 

• your child’s attitude to learning 

• your child’s behaviour and welfare 

• your child’s progress and attainment in line with national expectations for reading, writing 

and mathematics.  

• how you can help your child to make accelerated progress following Covid-19 disruptions 

 

We look forward to speaking with you as we work together so that your child can flourish in every 

way. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Daniel  

 

 

 


